
CITY OF WILLIAMS 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

WILLIAMS BUSINESS PARK SPECIFIC PLAN 
WORKSHOP 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Williams will be holding a workshop on 
August 2, 2017, at 6:00 p.m., in the City Council Chambers, 810 E Street, Williams, CA to 
review and provide input on the Williams Business Park Specific Plan project.  The 
Williams Business Park project encompasses a master plan of land uses, circulation, 
public support services and other aspects for planning development of approximately 
400 acres located in the northeast section of the City (see map).  
The City Council, and Planning Commission, will be present at the workshop and 
encourages the public to attend and provide comments on topics such as current and 
proposed land uses, circulation, public support services and infrastructure and 
environmental constraints for the eventual development of this property.  
 
The preliminary mapping of the Business Park and draft agenda of the workshop will be 
available for review during normal business hours at the City of Williams Public Counter 
at 810 E Street, Williams, CA 95987 and at the Williams Library at 901 E Street, Williams, 
CA 95987.  You can also download a copy of the document off the WEB at  
http://cityofwilliams.org/ 
 
Please submit any written comments you have on the project plan in writing to: 
 
Monica Stegall 
City Planner  
City of Williams  
P.O. Box 310 
Williams, CA 95987 
 
Or by e-mail at: mstegall@cityofwilliams.org 
 

 


